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Newsletter 17, Term 2 

8 June 2022 

In This Issue 
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Upcoming Events  1 
 
  
                      
  
  

Week 7 Newsletter: 
 
Co Create 
Congratulations to the students involved in Co Create (Araluen, Aysha, Chot, 
Clancy, Hudson, Imogen Mc, Maya, Nate, Rylan, and Tom), who pulled off an 
amazing performance on Saturday. The cold weather did not put a damper on a 
successful afternoon/evening. 
 
Pupil free days 
A reminder that the 14th of June is a pupil free day. Tempo is still running at the Y, 
but no students at school.  
The 29th of July is a pupil free day for all Wodonga government schools for the 
combined Federation Conference Day. 
 
Paper bag kites 
The primary class had a great time making paper bag kites. 

 

 
 
 
Continued Page 2: 

Upcoming Events. 

1. Monday 13 June – Queens Birthday Public Holiday 

2. Tuesday 14 June – Pupil Free Day 

3. Friday 24 June – Last day of term 2 

4. Monday 11 July – First day of term 3 

5. Friday 29 July – Pupil Free Day – Federation of Govt Schools 

Conference. 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurse visits 
For the past two weeks we have had the school nurse visit the 6/7 class and talk about general body hygiene. 
They even got a lesson on teeth cleaning and how to shave! 
 
Year 9 Graduation - Save the date: Friday 18th November, at 6pm. Year 9 Graduation Dinner at the Wodonga 
Golf Club. Cost estimated to be $60 per head.  
 
Cutlery 
In line with current environmental considerations students are being asked to provide their own cutlery for 
their lunches / snacks. Plastic disposable cutlery can no longer be provided by the school. 
 
Child Safe Standards Update 
As previously mentioned, the Victorian Government has announced new Child Safe Standards to further 
strengthen child safety across organisations, including schools. The new standards recognise the critical 
importance of families and the broader school community in maintaining and promoting child safety and 
wellbeing. 
The Wodonga Federation of Government Schools (of which we are a member school) has reviewed and 
updated our Federation child safety policies and procedures to ensure they meet the requirements of the new 
standards. These are available to view here. 
We are committed to continuous improvement in our approach to child safety and wellbeing and welcome 
feedback from families and members of our school community on ways we can further strengthen our child 
safety policies, procedures and practices.  
If you have any suggestions, comments or questions, please contact the principal or 
email eo@wodonga.vic.edu.au 
 
British Bulldog 
We have asked the students not to play British Bulldog anymore. One of our students was injured and has 
missed some school due to this injury. Playing ‘tag’ is okay, rugby tackling each other to the ground is out. 
 
Travel to the school from the Y 
Occasionally, I transport students from the Y to school as the bus is full. If you do not wish your child to travel 
in the car with me, can you please let me know. FYI, I do have a very good driving record and also have a bus 
licence. 

Uniforms (Reminder) 

A reminder that the colder weather means warmer clothes. Can students always be in uniform please? 
Interpretation of the uniform is getting very creative. Beanies and hats are fine, but not inside ☺  
 

 
Melanie McClure | School Co-ordinator 

Flying Fruit Fly Circus School 
mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au 
Ph: 02 6057 9180 

Mob: 0407 277 768 

Hedgerow Court, Wodonga, Vic, 3690 

 

https://ccyp.vic.gov.au/news/new-child-safe-standards-start-in-victoria-on-1-july-2022-to-better-protect-children/
http://www.wodonga.vic.edu.au/new-child-safe-standards-2022/
mailto:eo@wodonga.vic.edu.au
mailto:mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au


FROM THE CIRCUS – WEEK 7: 6 June – 10 June 2022: 
 

Just like that the National Training Project is SOLD OUT! This year 

has seen an incredible response from across the country, we can’t 

wait to welcome over 90 participants this coming school holidays.

We are also welcoming Daniel McBurnie to the building this week. Daniel is a 

former fruit fly turned actor and performing arts professional. He will be taking 

on the mammoth task of coordinating the National Training Project this year. 

Daniel will be in and out of the building in the lead up to the project, we hope 

everyone will give him a warm welcome if you see him around. 

LOST PROPERTY 

Is your sock draw empty, your favourite jumper missing? We can help!  

The lost property box in the foyer is growing by the day, we encourage all students and parents to 

go through the lost property box and ensure they have taken their items.  

Uncollected items will be donated or thrown away next week. 

DECKCHAIR CABARET 

Monday night cabarets are back and better than ever! Come join us for our 2022 premiere 

deckchair cabaret on Monday June 20 at 7:30pm. We can’t wait to see what’s in store this term 

and hope everyone is able to join us at the Y to see our talented students showcase their stuff! 

 

THE CUBE WODONGA 

Friday 1 July, 6:30pm 

Saturday 2 July, 11am & 2:00pm 

Use Code orchestra to access $20 tickets! 

http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/ 

 

 

SUPPORT VISITING CIRCUS

 TRASH TEST DUMMIES 

Everyone, put your bins out, it's bin night and the Trash Test 

Dummies are on duty! This award winning, sidesplitting, 

slapstick comedy, circus routine takes the household wheelie 

bin to new heights, and delivers a dump-truck full of hilarity! 

 

THE CUBE WODONGA 

Friday 24 June, 6pm 

http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/ 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

23 May – 27 June: TEMPO Rehearsals 

24 May – 3 June: CoCreate Rehearsals 

4 June: CoCreate Performance 

20 June: Deckchair Cabaret 

27 June – 8 July: National Training Project 

 
 

http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/
http://www.thecubewodonga.com.au/

